Dear PSA Basketball and Volleyball Families

We at PSA hope this finds you all safe and healthy. We appreciate all of those who have supported us during this time.

We experienced a "new" type of season with our Fall Basketball and Volleyball programs. PSA put into place a sanitization and social distancing process that was very successful. We will continue with these processes with the Spring 2021 season.

Social Distancing and Sanitization processes include:

- ✓ Each facility will only be used at 25% capacity. This limits the number of courts available for practices and games. Therefore, full court practices for Recreational Basketball have been suspended for the Spring 2021 season. This opens the courts up to allow more teams to play.
- √ Game start times and Practice start times will be adjusted to allow for an hour and fifteen minutes between games to reduce congestion.
- ✓ Multiple entrances and exits will be used to keep proper spacing between games.
- ✓ Practices: Only Coaches and Players will be allowed in the facility during the team's scheduled practice time. Parents, siblings, etc. will not be allowed. Temperatures of Coaches and Players will be taken upon entrance to the facility. Coaches and Players must wear a mask when entering or leaving the facility. Players are not required to wear a mask during the game.
- √ Games: Coaches, Players and one Spectator per Player (Parent, etc.) will be allowed in the facility. Additional siblings, etc. will not be allowed in the facility. Everyone will have their temperatures taken upon entrance to the facility. Everyone must wear a mask when entering or leaving the facility. Players are not required to wear a mask during the game.
- ✓ Please check notification at each facility as to which door to enter.
- ✓ Practice times and game times will be staggered to allow for safer flow in and out of the facilities. The additional time also allows for necessary sanitization.
- √ Players should bring their own basketballs or volleyballs to practices and games as PSA will not be providing ANY practice balls this season for practices or pre-game warm up. PSA will provide the game basketball and/or volleyball.
- ✓ Sanitizing stations are located throughout the court area for customer use.
- √ Players should use their own water bottles marked with their names.
- √ There will be no post-game handshakes or physical interaction between teams.

Again, we appreciate your support during this time.

PSA